
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
  

Wakool Burraboi Public School 
 

 
NEWSLETTER 

TERM 4, WEEK 6 

2014 
Upcoming Events 
Term 4 
 

 

November 10th 
Art Spectacular 
High School Transition 
Day 7pm 
 

November 16th 
Barham Farmers Market 
 

November 24th 
Last AASS 
 

November 25th 
P& C Meeting 
 

December 1st  

Swim School 
 

December 12th 
Rewards Day 
 

December 15th 
Presentation Night 

Phone 03 5887 1126    Fax 03 5887 1291    wakool-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Last Monday the school was lucky enough to have John 
Arthur and Katrina Ives deliver the Cricket NSW School 
Cricket program to the students. The students were 
taught bowling techniques and batting skills. A game 
was held after to showcase their newly developed skills. 
Fun was had by all. 

 

Cricket Day 

 

 
 

 



 
  

Art Spectacular 

High School Transition 

Today is the last high school transition day for our Year 6 students. The unanimous 
highlight of their last visit was playing sport with the students who will be in their year 
next year. The game was a version of dodgeball that had everyone ducking and 
weaving. The students are coming to their transition days organised with their 
timetable and equipment required. They have managed their transportation admirably 
and have been fine representatives of our school. 

Foot and Mouth 

Is your child sick? 
 
Did you know that there is a 'too sick for school' page on the department's website. 
This page lists all the common illnesses, what you should look for and what to do if 
your child has those symptoms. 
The information has been provided as a guide by the Department of Health. For 
example, there has been a few cases of foot and mouth around lately. This is what the 
fact sheet says about that... 
Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease 
(HFMD) 
Symptoms 
Generally a mild illness caused by a virus, perhaps with a fever, blisters around the 
mouth, on the hands and feet, and perhaps the nappy area in babies. 
School or home? 
Keep home from school until all blisters have dried. 
How can I help prevent spread? 
Careful hand washing, especially after wiping the nose and using the toilet, and 
respiratory etiquette (covering a cough or sneeze and disposing of tissues in a rubbish 
bin). 
  
Remember, you can let the school know your child is not going to be at school by 
sending in a note, calling the school or sending the teacher a text message. All 
absences should be explained to the school within 7 days. 
http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/health/too-sick-to-go-to-school 

Art Spectacular is on tonight commencing at 7pm.  It is a celebration of your child’s 
incredible achievement in Creative Arts throughout the year.  All students should 
arrive 5 minutes early dressed in full school uniform. There will be a chance to have 
supper together afterwards. Please bring a plate to share. 



 
 

Our weekly welfare winner for this week was Bailey Prattt- Nener. 

Welfare Winner 

 

Fishing at McLean’s Beach 

Wakool Show 

There will be no Wakool Show next year due to a very small committee left to run it. 
If you are interested in keeping the show running please attend the meeting being 
held at the Wakool Club, Tuesday 11 November at 7:30pm. If you are unable to 
attend please contact Andrea Membrey on 0447 676 116 to express your interest. 

 
 

 

On Wednesday the 19th of November, students from Wakool Burraboi Public School 
have been invited to participate in a Fishing experience being conducted by NSW 
Department of Fisheries. 
 
However, to be eligible to attend this excursion all students are required to be 
competent swimmers and they must not have any fish or seafood allergies. 
 
For this reason, as a school group we will be unable to attend. 
 


